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From the Principal 
Congratulations to our great pac on a very successful 
Trivia Night. Everybody who attended had a great night 
and reported back about how great our school hall 
looked - well done all ! 

A plea again to all families who change their contact 
details to inform the school office. In an emergency we 
need to contact you and in a number of cases parents 
have changed mobile numbers or home numbers and 
we have not been able to contact you. Please check that 
we have your up-to-date information. 

Thank you to all of the parents who visited their child's 
classroom on Wednesday 3'd August as part of our 
Education Week celebrations. Our aim was to show a 
'usual' working classroom in your local school - some 
aspects are very different to when you attended school 
(and some never change I!) 

SMART~ES Trivia Night ~ 
Thanks to all who helped at the recent Trivia Night. Over 
$6,000 was raised to support the purchasing of 
resources for our students beginning with allocating 
some funds to support the upcoming Showcase. 

A special thanks to the Sponsorship committee who 
procured so many prizes. Those people were: 

Michelle McCarron Patrick Mcinerney 
Janet Rockliffe Helen Peacock 
Christine Osmond J P Vandervaere 
Pauline Futeran Rachel Rothwell 
Ivan Smith Logan Metcalfe 
Siobhan Hannan Lisa Newey 
Elise Hawthorne 

Also thanks to other parents who helped, particularly 
Roger Maconachie, Helen Knowles and all of our local 
businesses who supported the Trivia Night. 

A lot of parents have requested that we make the night 
an annual event so start studying NOW! 

Imagination Theatre 
During the July holidays three Tempe students, Ruby 
Vandervaere, Mieke van Wei and Karl van Wei , 
attended the Imagination Theatre holiday workshop. 

This was a five day workshop teaching children the art of 
drama, voice, singing, movement, music and design, to 
create a unique performance. The performance was 
held on the Friday night, it was entitled "Two Tribes" and 
was attended by an estimated 50 people. 

Contact Francisca on 0413643 711 or online at: 
www.imaginationtheatre.com.au 

The Marrickville Kid 
Huge congratulations to Deonte 
Williams who has been named 
the "Marrickville Kid" for the 2011 
Marrickville Festival in October. 
The newspaper article featuring 
Deonte on the front page is 
attached to this edition of Tempe 
Talk. 

Deonte showed initiative by 
entering himself into the competition to be the 'face of 
Marrickville'. He described why he thought Marrickville 
was such a great place, including that he would take his 
grandma from USA because it makes great coffee! Log 
onto Marrickvilie Council's website to see Deonte's 
complete entry. 



SPORTS IN SCHOOLS 
This great program is again operating and over 95% of 
students have paid their $40 for the 10 weeks 
participation for this term. The teachers of this physical 
education program are specialist sports teachers and 
the equipment is different, interesting and not available 
through the school. 

In terms 3 and 4 Sports in Schools will operate on Friday 
mornings: 

• K-2 @ 9:30 -10:15 
• 3-6@10:15-11:15 

Intensive Swimming Scheme 

Once again ALL year 2 students will participate in this 
outstanding and economical swimming program run by 
NSW Department of Education teachers who also are 
qualified AUSWIM teachers. 

Our 1 0 da~ program will be at Enmore Pool from 
Monday 24t October to Friday 4th November 2011, just 
in time for summer. Further information will be 
distributed toward the end of this term. 

Please note that the school is allocated only 60 places 
for this program so older non-swimmers will be offered a 
place only if an opportunity arises. 

Health Information 
Energy drinks 
An increasing number of students are bringing "energy 
drinks" to school to consume. These drinks contain very 
levels of caffeine and excessive intake of caffeine can 
lead to problems including: 

• Insomnia 
• High blood pressure 
• Osteoporosis 
• Heart diseases 
• Ulcers 

These commercial drinks also contain high levels of 
sugar and can adversely affect your child's performance 
at school. 
We recommend that 
your child drink water 
from the school 
bubblers to quench 
their thirst at school. 
It is readily available, 
safe and free! 

FROM THE LIBRARY 
All children are asked to bring a Library Bag to school on 
their Library Day and new unique, colourful bags are 
available from the Uniform Shop for $5. 

"One World, Many Stories", what a great theme for this 
years' Book Week in the Libraryl Book Week is week 6, 
August 220d to 26th 

All classes have been enjoying the fabulous books that 
have been nominated for Book of the Year and we look 
forward to hearing the judges' decision. 

A reminder that we are having a Book Fair in the Library 
that week. Anyone is welcome to buy a book, either 
before or after school or at lunchtime. 

Also the children have been busy finding a poem to 
bring to school for Book Week. The poem can either be 
in their head to recite, or in their pocket to read. 

On Monday 220d after Recess, we will have a whole 
school Story Time. The theme, "One World, Many 
Stories", is perfect for stories from all around the world. If 
any parents or grandparents would like to read or tell a 
story to a small group of children you would be most 
welcome. If you can read in another language that would 
be extra special. 

Please fill in the form below, if you can help, and send it 
back to your child 's teacher or see me in the Library on 
Mon, TuesorWed. 
Thanks for your support 

Trish McMahon 

I, (name) ____________________________ __ 

would like to read or tell a story in 

(Language) to a small group of K-2 

or 3-6 (circle one) children on Monday Aug 22nd at 

2.15pm. 

My child (name) __________________ Class 

I can be contacted on (ph): ______________ __ 
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